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IN MEMORIAM 

It is our sad duty to inform you, our readers, of the recent, untimely death of our 
lead editor, Kurt H. Decker, Esq. 

This issue of the Journal of Individual Employment Rights is therefore dedi- 
cated to Kurt H. Decker as a tribute to his insight, intelligence, and talent. We 
dedicate it in grateful recognition of his many contributions to the legal profession, 
to the education of fledgling attorneys, and to the many practicing attorneys who 
were aided in performing their professional duties by Dr. Decker’s theories and 
practical commentaries. 

Assuming Editorship of the Journal beginning with the next issue, Volume 9, 
Number 1 will be Dr. Charles J. Coleman. Dr. Coleman is presently a Professor of 
Management in the School of Business at Rutgers University. 

All of us at Baywood Publishing Company send heartfelt condolences to the 
Decker family and wish them peace. We hope they will find comfort in their warm 
memories of a fine man. Kurt Decker, we are proud to have known you. We will 
miss you. 

Harry Kershen, Co-Editor 
Claire Meirowitz, Manuscript Editor 
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